
 
 

Pilgrim Course. 
Revd Heather will be leading a 6 week course for those who would 
like to explore the basics of the Christian faith. We will explore 
what it means to believe in God the Father, God the Son, and God 
the Holy Spirit, as well as to reflect on sin and evil, and the 
baptismal promises. It will be suitable for those who are just 
beginning the journey of faith, or those who would like a refresher 
course. We will be meeting on Tuesday 19th and 26th June, 3rd  
10th, 24th and  31st  July, from 2:30pm to 4.00pm in the Meeting 
Room. There will be a course book available for £6. If you are 
interested in finding out more or joining the group, please speak to 
Revd Heather.  
 
‘Unlocking the Church’ Book launch with William Whyte. 
June 19th 12.15 – 1.00pm at Sarum College.  How did the 
Victorians regard our churches, and how do we treat our church 
buildings today? What can we learn from the Victorians? 
Meet the author, who is Professor of Social and Architectural 
History and Vice President of St.John's College, Oxford, over a 
glass of wine. Free entry. RSVP:  01722 326899 or 
email: bookshop@sarum.ac.uk 
  
‘Remembering Michael Perham’. 
June 22nd 2018, 7.00pm Sarum College Book launch with Bishop 
Nicholas and Tom Clammer of ‘Grasping at the Heels of Heaven’ 
(to which both contributed) and ‘The Unfolding Story’, the best of 
Bishop Michael’s unpublished writings.  Free entry, refreshments. 
RSVP 01722 326899 or email bookshop@sarum.ac.uk 
 
 
 
 

Revd Heather Leppard (Curate) 07745 731729 (Day off - Friday) 
Jane Greenaway    01722 328583  
Helen Evans    01722 323720 
Charles Woodd   01722 323447 
or Parish Administrator: Linda Baker  07925 108856 or 
harnhamparish@btinternet.com 
Parish Website:   www.harnhamparish.org.uk  
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Third Sunday after Trinity 

Sunday 17th June 2018 
 

 

WELCOME! A special welcome if you are visiting, or a newcomer.  
Please do speak to a sides-person or one of the clergy after the 
service so we can greet you more personally!   
 

You are invited to receive communion with us. If you would prefer 
a prayer of blessing, please bring a book with you. 
If you would like to receive communion in your pew please let a 
sides-person know before we begin.  
 

Should you wish to support the church financially there are gift aid 
envelopes, or alternatively you may prefer to give to the collection 
during the offertory hymn. The money goes towards the work of 
the Parish. 5% of this collection will support other Christian 
charities.  
 

 
COLLECTS: 
God our savior,  
look on this wounded world in pity and in power; 
hold us fast to your promises of peace 
won for us by your Son, 
our Saviour Jesus Christ.   AMEN. 
 
 
READINGS:  2 Corinthians 5: 6-17 (P178) 
   Mark 4: 26-34  (P37)  
 
 

 
 



 
 
Would you please PRAY for:  
 our fathers and fathers everywhere. 
 The Church of the Province of Myanmar (Burma), and The 

Most Revd Stephen Than Myint Oo, Archbishop of 
Myanmar and Bishop of Yangon. 

 the Diocese of Maridi, and for the Rt Revd Moses Zungo its 
bishop in South Sudan. 

 all the parishes in the Blackmore Vale Deanery. 
 the inmates and staff at HM Guy’s Marsh Prison. 
 Salisbury Cathedral and all who visit, work or volunteer 

there. 
 all who live in Falconsway and Owlswood. 
 those who are sick, and all who care for them, especially  

Revd Becky Roberts, Ann Baker, Marion Webb, Reg Davis, 
Pam Goodman, Rachel Woods and Angela Mould. 

 those who have died especially Cheryl Hill, John Smith and  
John Rumens. 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

THANK YOU! 
A very big thank you to everyone who was involved with the fete 
yesterday.   All the help received was very much appreciated.  So 
many people stepped in to help, either by looking after a stall, 
donating items for a stall, greeting people at the gate, displaying a 
poster, or simply nudging family members to come along. Every 
little helped and made the day successful.  The money is being 
counted this morning and we will let you know next week how 
much was raised.     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

PARISH DIARY 
 

TODAY - 17th June 2018 
2.00pm  Sudan Fete at the South Canonry. 
 

MONDAY - 18th June 2018 
9.30am 3B’s in the Church Hall. 
11.00am Holy Communion at Brympton. 
 

TUESDAY - 19th June 2018 
2.00pm Bible Study at 20 Middle Street. 
 

WEDNESDAY - 20th June 2018  
9.15am  Morning Prayer at St.George’s. 
9.30am St.George’s Toddlers in the Church Hall. 
7.30pm PCC Meeting in the Meeting Room. 
 

THURSDAY - 21st June 2018 
10.00am Communion at St.George’s.  
7.30pm Bible Study at Brympton House. 
 

FRIDAY - 22nd June 2018 
  Sorry there are no Friday Prayers today. 
 

SATURDAY - 23rd June 2018  
10.00am Coffee at All Saints. 
 

SUNDAY - 24th June 2018  
8.00am Communion at All Saints. 
9.30am Communion at St.George’s. 

 
 
THIS AFTERNOON - Sudan Fete 2.00 - 5.00 p.m.  
The annual summer fête in aid of the Sudan Medical Link will take 
place in the Bishop’s House, South Canonry, 71 The Close. This is 
a great opportunity to see the beautiful South Canonry garden, 
and enjoying tea and cake by the river.  
 


